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PRINCIPAL’S LETTER 
31st August 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

 

1. There will be no formal lessons tomorrow due to the fact that 7 teachers are on two School Trips: 

– Grade 8 & 9 learners are currently travelling to Durban 

– Grade 10 & 11 learners will leave for Mpumalanga tomorrow 

 

Learners at school will be supervised in classes and get the opportunity to prepare  

for the upcoming tests that will be written in 2 weeks time. 

They will also be given the opportunity to complete outstanding SBAs. 

 

Please also note, that learners will be released at 14:00 tomorrow 1st September 2023. 

 

2. Please note, as from next week, school will end at 14:00 on Fridays. 

This will also be communicated to the school transport. 

 

Please contact reception should there be any queries. 

 

 

Regards 

 

Mr. H. Du Toit 

GAHS Principal  


